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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In today's update: HEE workforce survey; RSG webinar for the pharmacy sector; expiry of SSP012.

One week left to complete the HEE workforce survey
Contractors have until 11.59pm next Friday (18th June) to complete the 2021 Health Education England (HEE) Community Pharmacy Workforce Survey.

PSNC encourages all pharmacy contractors to participate in this voluntary survey, as the results will help inform the future planning and funding in relation to the development of the community pharmacy workforce across the NHS in England.

The data from the previous workforce survey has also been used to the benefit of contractors by PSNC and LPCs in local and national negotiations on the development of community pharmacy services.

Find out more about the HEE workforce survey 

Last chance to register: webinar on workplan to improve pharmacy representation
Community pharmacy contractors are reminded that the Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG) will be presenting their transformation programme for the pharmacy sector on Monday 14th June, between 7.30-8.45pm. 
Following on from an independent review looking at the roles of PSNC and LPCs last year, the RSG has been busy scoping out a programme of work, appointing programme management advisors, and holding a series of engagement events. Now they are ready to share a full plan of work to improve the services provided by PSNC and the LPCs.
The online event will outline the timeline of activities through to 2022, as well as setting out key principles for how the programme will be run and describing how the RSG will engage with stakeholder groups.
PSNC urges contractors, LPCs, trade bodies, stakeholders and the pharmacy press to join this event to hear about what to expect from the RSG in the months ahead.
Book your place on the RSG’s webinar
Please note: once registered, you will receive a confirmation email containing the joining link and subsequent reminder emails will be sent 24 hours and 1 hour before the event is due to start. You may need to check your spam or junk mail folder. Any queries about accessing the webinar can be sent to review@pharmacy-review.org

Expiry of SSP012 for Estradot 75 microgram patches
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has confirmed that sufficient stock of Estradot 75 microgram patches is now available to meet normal demand. As a result the Serious Shortage Protocol (SSP) for this product, SSP012, is due to expire today at 23.59pm. 

Read more, including PSNC's top tips for SSP claims
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